First Baptist Church Weekly Newsletter

June 21st – June 27th, 2020



Please join us again this Sunday for our Virtual

Worship Service



Beginning June 23th
First Baptist Church will have a new email address.

firstbaptistbismarck@gmail.com

Birthdays this week

21st Deanna Hedegaard 22nd Mavis Heinz 24th Chris Podoll 25th Kassandra O'Brien

In Memory of Mary Ann Rasuer December 11, 1928-June 11, 2020



The Quarterly Business Meeting will be held June 28th instead of June 21st, right after the morning worship service. Just a reminder that this is the First Quarter meeting that we were unable to hold in April.

Thank you.

Kathy Martin, Moderator

Greeters wanted!

We are looking for one person each Sunday to greet people as they come into church. Greeters are required to mask and will not be shaking hands. Please sign up on the bulletin board or email the church if you would like to sign up.



Youth Group is Back!

June 24th, 2020 7-8:30 pm

*Mini Golf at Super Slide

Youth entering 6th grade in the fall are welcome to be coming to Youth Group this Summer

412 Youth Group-Disc Golf on June 10th



PRAYER REQUESTS THIS WEEK

Anita Baillie-Health Issues

Armin Sayler at Miller Pointe nursing home in Mandan.

Bruce Rauser

Caryl Kaseman

Charlotte Martin

Deanna Hedegaard

Erica Helm (Deb Smith's daughter) and family as she is at risk for COVID-19 working in daycare for medical personnel.

Gary Lund

Jeff French

Kari Kolstoe – resuming cancer treatments

Leo Heinz

The family of Mary Ann Rauser

Meryn Jensen - experiencing leg and chest pain and checking with a doctor for cause and treatment

> Philippe Ngoma-Achille's father

Scott Simpson

Steve Wonnenberg-friend of Weiss's has ALS